
 

PENFIELD FLYERS 

September 2022 Start Up Information 

8:45am Class Begins 

10:30am Dismissal 

 

 

Dear Penfield Families, 

Welcome back to school everyone! We are really looking forward to re-connecting with our families this 

September and have missed everyone. We are pleased to introduce our incredible, hard-working staff for the 

upcoming year and are sure this will be an amazing year.  

Principal – Mrs. Krell 

Vice Principal – Mrs. Gage 

Administrative Assistant – Mrs. Munro 

K - Ms. Allan 

K - Ms. Stewart 

1 – Ms. Badger/Ms. Zumkeller 

1 – Ms. Tavares 

1/2 – Ms. Sheiles 

2/3 – Ms. McKinnon 

2/3 – Ms. Farrell 

3 – Ms. Romagnoli 

3/4 - Ms. Nixon/Ms. Zumkeller 

4/5 – Ms. Panziera 

4/5 – Mr. Johnson 

4/5 – Ms. Heyd 

4/5 – Mrs. Gage/Ms. Etheridge 

Learning Support – Mrs. Tyre 

Library – Mr. Haines 

Music – Ms. How 

Custodians – Ms. Conall and Mr. Serafin 

Educational Assistants – Ms. Harms/Ms. Hart/Ms. Hartling/Ms. Masson/Ms. Smith/Ms. Somerville/Ms. Stobart/Ms. 

Winstanley 

 

For the first week, our students will be returning to their last year’s class until new classes and enrolment have been 

confirmed with the district. Any new students will enter through the front doors, meet in the library, go for a tour of 

the school and be placed in a temporary class for the week with their peers. 

  

As a reminder to all, morning supervision begins at 8:30 and all students enter the school through their classroom 

outside doors so when they arrive after that time, they are asked to wait at the outside door of their classroom. 

 

We would like to emphasize that we are always available for a phone call or an in-person appointment if any 

questions or concerns arise throughout the year.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Jolene Krell and Kelly Gage 

Sept. 6 Bell Schedule 

(Grades 1 - 5) 

 

Please send students with 

a small snack and filled 

water bottle on September 

6th 



 

PENFIELD FLYERS 

Kindergarten Families 
All Kindergarten families will have received communication from their 

child’s teacher, including their schedule for gradual entry.  If you did not 

receive a schedule in the mail over the summer, please email 

penfield@sd72.bc.ca 

 

Penfield School is once again purchasing bulk 
school supplies for the 2022/2023 school year.  
The advantages of ordering through the 
school are that we can purchase in bulk and 
receive a better deal, we get items of the 
same quality for every student and teachers 
can tailor the supplies to meet their 
classroom needs. 

 

Please send the amount of $40.00 at your 
earliest convenience .  We encourage 
parents to purchase the supplies through the 
school.  However, if you wish to purchase 
your own supplies, please get a list from your 
child’s new teacher.  If you require financial 
assistance, please contact Mrs. Krell at the 
school 250-923-4251. 

 

Methods of Payment: 

1.  Cash (exact cash please) 

2.  Cheque payable to Penfield Elementary 

3.  ETransfer to penfield@sd72.bc.ca - please 
include the student name and grade for 
September in the memo section of the 
transfer 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES 

Lee, and his team, from Island Life               

Photographics will be here on Sept 

20th for school photos. 

Penfield Bell Schedule 

8:45am - Class Begins 

12:00pm - Lunch 

2:30pm - Dismissal 






